The Hampton Township Board
Planning Commission Meeting
February 11, 2013, 7:30 P.M.

Attendance
Larry Runyan
Mike Tix
Cassondra Schaffer
Dave Peine
Absent

Jeremy Irrthum

Meeting was called to order by Larry Runyan at 7:30 pm.

Vern Volkert was present to show the board his land parcel which added up
to 22.4 acres. His request was to separate 3 acres off for lender purposes.
Bob Leifeld was present and he stated that he wants to make sure that there
is enough set back from the structures of the rest of the property. Dave
made a motion to recommend the approval of the lot split for board
approval, seconded by CaSondra Schaffer and unanimously passed.

Jeff Werner was present to request an agricultural structure permit to put a
60x120 shed up. He has 50 acres so there is enough setbacks and enough
footage. Mike Tix made a motion to recommend to the board to approve
the agricultural structure application, seconded by Dave Peine and it
unanimously passed.

Dave Peine made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by CaSondra
Schaffer and unanimously passed. Meeting was adjourned at 7:43 P.M.
Respectfully Submitted:

Jeanne Werner
Hampton Township Clerk



